
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
EASTER RAFFLE TICKETS 

 Please return all raffle books including any unsold tickets to the 
school by Tuesday 26th March 2013.  

 Donations for the raffle can be handed in to the front office.  

Anything Easter would be great or baskets/wrapping for the prizes. 

 The winners will be drawn at the Easter Hat Parade on the 28th of 

March 

 The raffle prizes will be wrapped on Tuesday 26th March at 9.15am at 

the school.  If you have some spare time to wrap, your help would be 

greatly appreciated, please contact Katherine Holloway on 

0487406937 if you can. 
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“SHOWTIME”  
 

 
Our students have been busy 

rehearsing items for their 

Showtime performances from 

the Lion King 

March   
2013 
 

15 Fri 
 
20 Wed 
 
 
 

21 Thurs 
 
 

22        Fri 
 
28 Thurs 
 

Events Calendar 

 
Peer Support Training 
 
Netball Gala Day 
Stage 2 - 3 Social  
5.00 - 7.00pm 
 
Mid North Coast  
Rugby League  Trials 
 

Writer’s Festival 
 
Easter Hat Parade 
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CANTEEN CLOSED ON TUESDAYS 

AGM and P&C Meeting  
Wednesday  

20 March 2013 
 

 4:00pm 
in staffroom 

 

All welcome 

 

Frank Partridge VC Public School 
Educating your child for a bright future 

P & C Motto:  Participate & Communicate 
Meet every third Wednesday of the month 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

YARNING TREE 

OPENING 
 

In conjunction with Harmony Day we would like to invite parents, 
grandparents, friends and community members to join us for the our 
Yarning Tree Opening on 4 April.   There will be lots of fun things to 
do as well as BBQ sizzle.   Order forms for BBQ are enclosed and we 
will let you know time and more details in future newsletters. 
  
 

SHOWTIME 
Our school is a proud member of the Nambucca Valley Community 
of Schools and is again participating in ‘Showtime’.  Our school has 
two performances from the Lion King.  Year 2 students are  
performing “Hakuna Matata” and Year 4 and selected students will 
perform “I Just Can’t Wait To Be King”.  Mr Freebairn will send a 
note home soon to inform parents of costumes needed.  All year 2  
students involved in the Hakuna Matata performance will need black 
tights or black pants and black shirts.  We will be painting your 
child’s face and supplying ears on the night.  This night  
performance will be held on Thursday 11 April at 6.30pm and the 
venue is Nambucca Heads High School.  We look forward to your 
support and please contact me if you have any questions.  
……………………………………………………………………………...Mrs Beauchamp 

HELP US WIN $10,000 FOR OUR SCHOOL 
 

PARK BEACH PLAZA PROMOTION 
 
Present your dockets to the Service Desk near Just 
Jeans to earn points for our school (up to 20th 
March). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

SYDNEY EXCURSION 
This Friday 15 March is the last day for the $50 deposit for our  
Sydney Excursion. 
 
WEBSITE 
Go and have a look at the great little website schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au 
for loads of helpful information to assist parents and students. 

 
EASTER HAT PARADE  
Our  Easter Hat Parade is being held on Thursday 28 March.  Students 
will participate in their peer support groups to make their hats.   
The parade starts at 2.30pm and will conclude with the P&C drawing 
the winners of their Easter Raffle.   We look forward to seeing you 
here. 

P&C SCHOOL UNIFORMS 
 

Order forms for school uniforms are available from the Front 
Office.   Please return with your payment and the P&C  
representative will fill your order as soon as possible.   
 
Front Office staff are happy to assist in hat sales only. 

Absences 
 

Don’t forget your note  
 

or call the school. 
 

For the benefit of all children, parents or carers should 
ensure their child attends school regularly. Any  
absence from school should be explained within seven 
days of the absence. 
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CANTEEN MEAL OFFERS    Normal menu available every day  
  

Name: ______________________  Class: ______ 
 

WEDNESDAY 13 March 
 

SALAD PLATE WITH PASTA SALAD  

with  

Ham           BBQ chicken         Egg    (circle choice) 
 

PRICE:  $5.00 
************************************************************* 

Name: ______________________  Class: _______ 
 

THURSDAY 14 March 
 

HAM & PINEAPPLE PIZZA SINGLE 
 

+ Orchy Fruit Juice 

Orange/Apple/Orange Passio  (circle choice) 
 

PRICE $3.60 
************************************************************* 

Name: ______________________  Class: _______ 
 

FRIDAY 15 March 
 

CHILLI CHICKEN BURGER 

with mayo and sweet chilli sauce  
 

PRICE  $3.80 
************************************************************ 

Name: ______________________  Class: _______ 
 

 MONDAY 18 March 
 

6 CHICKEN NUGGETS & SAUCE 

Tomato    BBQ  (circle choice) 
 

Nippy Flavoured Milk  

Chocolate/Strawberry  (circle choice) 

 

$4.60 

 
 
 

‘Sho

Nambucca Valley public primary and secondary 
schools are proud to present 

 

SHOWTIME’ 
“A Celebration of Public Schools in 

the Nambucca Valley” 

 

 Date:  April 11th 2013 
Time:  6.30pm 

Venue: Nambucca Heads High School 



 
 

HARMONY DAY 
THURSDAY 4 APRIL 

To help with catering numbers please fill out the order form below and 
send together with your payment.  If family members would like a  
sausage sandwich, please just add the quantity to your child’s order. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
SCHOOL SOCIAL 
A Stage 2 & 3 social will be held on Wednesday 20 March from 5.00 to 
7.00pm.  Invitations will be given to students who have been following 
our school rules and contributing to school life.  The theme of the social 
has not been decided yet as students will be informed later this week. 
 
ASSEMBLY  
Parents of SRC class representatives are invited to attend our school 
assembly at 1.00pm next Monday 18 March .  The elected class  
representatives will be presented with their badges at this assembly. 
 
PEER SUPPORT LEADER TRAINING 
Year 6 students will be participating in peer support leader training 
On Friday 15 March  with their teachers.  Students will need to wear 
their sports uniforms and bring some recess to school.  The school will 
provide their lunch during the training activities. 
 
BELLINGEN CREATIVE WRITER’S FESTIVAL 
Students from 5/6L and 3/4Fantastic will be attending this festival next 
week.  Thank you to the parents for getting their notes and payment  in 
so quickly.  Please be reminded  that notes and payments need to be in 
by the due date. 


